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 CATHEDRAL CITY HIGH SCHOOL





69-250 Dinah Shore Dr.





Cathedral City, CA  92234

        Guillermo Chavez, Principal
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May 2011
Dear Student and Parent/Guardian:

Congratulations!  After a careful selection process, we are happy to inform you that you have been accepted into HEAL (Health & Environmental Academy of Learning) at Cathedral City High School for the 2011-201 school year.  For highlights about HEAL, please visit our website at:  www.cchs-heal.us.

Your HEAL counselor, Mrs. Kwake, will enroll you in your freshman courses, including Introduction to Health & Environmental Sciences, and the required Health class.  Academic classes and electives will be based on your individual needs; with HEAL teachers for English, math and science.   If you have any questions or special needs related to your schedule, please feel free to contact Mrs. Kwake at rkwake@psusd.us or 760-770-0126.
Summer school is not available at Cathedral City High School this year; so there will be no summer program for HEAL.  If your middle school recommends a summer school program to improve your academic skills, please take advantage of this option.  Students scheduled for Honors English next year will have summer homework; these assignments will be delivered through your current English class.  We strongly encourage you to seek opportunities this summer for volunteer activities in your community.    Included in this letter are community service logs which we use for HEAL, please use one to keep track of your volunteer hours.

You must bring the following items with you at the beginning of next school year

1.   A three-ring binder (2” or 2-1/2”), with dividers
2. A good supply of 8-1/2 x 11” college-ruled binder paper  (Please do not purchase 8x10-1/2” or wide-ruled paper)

3. Pens and pencils (at least two of each)

4. Calculator, flashdrive (it doesn’t need to be an expensive one) 

We want you to be able to plan for some expenses that will arise in the fall.  Freshman can purchase HEAL T-shirts in September, at a cost of $12-16.  Our students wear these shirts to off-campus events or on “Big Blue Fridays”.  HEAL Scrubs are also available for $20 (set of shirt & pants).  The membership fee for HOSA will be $30, ($15 due in October, $15 in December).  This extracurricular group is very important to HEAL students, and the fee includes your state & national membership with opportunities for community service, leadership training and competitive events. 

We will be scheduling a parent orientation meeting sometime in September; to provide information about HEAL activities for the year and opportunities for parent involvement.  We will contact you with exact dates and times.  

Congratulations for being accepted to HEAL and we look forward to working with you to prepare you for your future in the health sciences.

The HEAL Team
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